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November 11, 2021 

 

The selection and steering committees have met and reviewed the material submitted for the 
Third-Party Testing RFP.  The following firm has been selected to initiate negotiation.  One 
contract is anticipated. 

 

1. Terracon 
2. Braun (alternate) 

 

A representative from the Iowa DOT will contact the firm listed first and commence negotiations 
for the contract to perform the required work.  In the event an acceptable contract cannot be 
reached with this firm, the work will be contracted with the next ranked firm. 

 

We appreciate the time and effort put forth by your firm for submitting a proposal.  We 
respectfully anticipate replies from your firm on future requests for proposals. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

Jacqui DiGiacinto 
Consultant Coordinator, 
Project Management Bureau 
 

 


